
Group Visit: 

 

The Students of Sacred Heart Day School, Barrackpore came at Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya on 2nd September, 2022 

along with their Teachers for taking part in a Tree Plantation Programme by the instruction of their school authority. 

The students, with great enthusiasm, planted some saplings at the premises of the Sangrahalaya in presence of their 

Teachers and the Staff Members of the Sangrahalaya. 

 

  

 

  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/gandhi.sangrahalaya?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWgo22TKG0kkp6SX8-tXM-TWjO55ZQSXjEmKjcDdc_fMsJxUP39gD1fAKwKVmsKQI5nHb9PVdr6--RPRhw27PxWctII9thZpZp9kFIT9TdtVBoDMijZNcKGTuQh2nkVzDEyLXhE8RDci3SsVZwaZ7P9QDfnJ3VkfBdcdS4Nc7aUpA&__tn__=-%5dK-R

